
Dear Representatives,  
 
I am writing you today to urge you to vote no on HB 3063.  This bill is unconstitutional and 
would be taking away rights from parents and children.  As an Oregonian for almost twenty 
years, I have always loved this state and the freedoms it gives my family and me.  I can see 
these rights starting to be taken away and it is going to negatively affect our great state.   First 
and foremost, it will have a huge impact psychologically on the thousands of children, who will 
be told they are no longer welcome in their own school.  Being isolated like that will increase 
the depression rates of children/teens in this state and may increase suicide rates as 
well.   Secondly, Oregon's economy will suffer due to the thousands of families who downsize 
and switch from a two income family to a one income family, so a parent can stay home and 
homeschool their children.  This could increase Oregon's poverty rates.  Families will also just 
pack up and move to another state which would also have a negative impact on Oregon's 
economy.   
 
Many families have already suffered vaccine injuries and still do not qualify for medical 
exemptions.  Do the lives of these children not matter?  You are just expecting them to get the 
vaccines and risk another injury?   
 
All parents want what is best for their children, but forcing parents to choose between 
education and medical freedom is not going to help the situation.  The lives of the unvaccinated 
children and the vaccine injured children matter just as much as the vaccinated children 
do.  There has to be a a better solution that you can come up with that does not intrude on 
parental rights to medical freedom nor take away the right for ALL children to an education.   
 
Please vote no on this bill. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Rayetta Griswold,  
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